Culpeper County Electoral Board Canvass and Provisional Ballot Meeting
Friday, June 26, 2020

Minutes

The meeting was called to order 12:10 p.m.

Board members James Holmes, Tracy Neely, and Clive Richmond were all present, as was Director of

Elections James Clements.
The Agenda and the Minutes from the March Canvass Meeting were approved by acclamation.

At 12:15, the Board began the Canvass process. The meeting went into Closed Session to review the
Provisionat Ballots cast. Upon completing the review, the Board came out of Closed Session. Fourteen
Provisional Votes were cast, 13 were counted and one ID Provisional was rejected because the voter
did not provide an ID to the office before noon on Friday. The provisional votes for each candidate

were added to the totals in VERIS.

After reviewing all paperwork for each precinct, the Board confirmed the precinct numbers entered
into VERIS on Election Night were correct and asked Mr. Clements to generate the Abstracts, which

were signed and sent to the State Board of Elections.

The meeting adjourned at 1:25 p.m.




